

High Street, Blakeney, GL15 4EB Telephone: 01594 510270 Fax: 01594 510380

e-Mail: <u>admin@blakeney.gloucs.sch.uk</u> *Website:* <u>www.bpwfederation.co.uk</u>



Walmore Hill, Minsterworth, GL2 8LA Telephone: 01452 750373 Fax: 01452 750373

e-Mail: <u>admin@walmorehill.gloucs.sch.uk</u> Website: <u>www.bpwfederation.co.uk</u>

Executive Head Teacher - Mrs Kirsty Evans

Torest of Deat

School Road, Pillowell, GL15 4QT Telephone: 01594 562244 Fax: 01594 564945

e-Mail: <u>admin@pillowell.gloucs.sch.uk</u> Website: <u>www.bpwfederation.co.uk</u>

17th July 2025

Dear Parent/Guardian

Year 5 & 6 Grittleton House Residential - Monday 16th to Wednesday 18th March 2026

We are excited to confirm that we are organising a three-day, two-night residential trip for Years 5 & 6 to Grittleton House in Chippenham, Wiltshire, from Monday 16th to Wednesday 18th March 2026. Children from both Blakeney and Pillowell Primary Schools will also be joining us.

Grittleton House is situated in the beautiful Wiltshire village of Grittleton on the edge of the Cotswolds. Set in 30 acres of grounds, it is the perfect countryside location for a school activity adventure centre, offering a rewarding educational programme combined with exciting outdoor and indoor activities.

Residential courses organised by the school are optional but form an invaluable part of the National Curriculum. Pupils benefit enormously from the experience, both educationally and socially, and I feel certain that the course we have chosen this year will prove to be both enjoyable and very worthwhile.

The cost of the trip will be £215 per child. This includes return travel by coach, full-board accommodation and a full programme of activities. To confirm your child's place, an initial **non-refundable deposit of £35** should be paid via ParentPay, and the completed permission slip returned to the school by **Friday 12th September 2025**.

The balance of £180 will be payable in monthly instalments of £30 per month from October. The final payment will be due on Tuesday 10th March 2026.

If you have any questions at all, please do not hesitate to contact Katherine via email at admin@walmorehill.gloucs.sch.uk.

damme wannorenni.giodes.		
Yours sincerely,		
Mrs Tracey Bees		
KS2 Class Teacher		
Walmore Hill Primary Schoo	lo	
%	Please return this slip to school by Friday 12th September 2025	
Residential Trip to Grittleto	on House - Monday 16th to Wednesday 18th March 2026	
Child's Name:	Year Group:	
My child would like to go or	n the residential trip to Grittleton House on Monday 16th to Wednesday 18t	h March 2026: Yes / No
I agree to pay the instalmen via ParentPay:	nts, with the final balance paid by 10th March 2026 and I have made a £35 d	eposit payment Yes / No
Parent / Guardian Name:	Signed:	



High Street, Blakeney, GL15 4EB Telephone: 01594 510270 Fax: 01594 510380

e-Mail: <u>admin@blakeney.gloucs.sch.uk</u> *Website:* <u>www.bpwfederation.co.uk</u>



Walmore Hill, Minsterworth, GL2 8LA Telephone: 01452 750373 Fax: 01452 750373

torest of Deat

School Road, Pillowell, GL15 4QT Telephone: 01594 562244 Fax: 01594 564945

e-Mail: <u>admin@pillowell.gloucs.sch.uk</u> Website: <u>www.bpwfederation.co.uk</u>

Executive Head Teacher – Mrs Kirsty Evans

GRITTLETON HOUSE



You can also visit our Federation website https://www.bpwfederation.co.uk/letters/walmore-letters where we have uploaded their brochure. Here you will find further information outlining the venue, activities available and so much more.